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School of Computing and Electrical Engineering  
 

 

The results of shortlisting for the M. Tech (by research) / Ph.D. / Dual Degree 

Program (Aug.-Dec., 2024) in the School of Computing and Electrical Engineering 

(SCEE) is now available. The applicants can check their results by logging into 

their profiles on the Samarth Portal. The interview schedule will be shared with the 

shortlisted candidates via email. 
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